
Ending Dangerous, 
Disrespectful 
Parking in Redhill 
 CONSULTATION NOW OPEN 
Your Conservative councillors and 
MP are pleased to report that Surrey 
County Council is proposing to 
introduce a Restricted Parking Zone 
(RPZ) in the pedestrianised areas of 
Station Road, London Road and the 
High Street in Redhill Town Centre.

These are spaces that were designed 
for pedestrians but are routinely 
treated like a car park. The proposed 
RPZ would mean that any vehicle 
parking in these areas without 
permission can be issued with a 
Penalty Charge Notice at any time.

This is a practical, much-needed step 
that will help keep the centre of Redhill 
safe and more accessible for everyone, 	
including families, wheelchair users 
and those with limited mobility.
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Please turn over...

Rebecca Paul, your local MP



Contact your Conservative Team

The RPZ is part of the broader Reigate 
and Banstead Parking Review 2024–25 
and the public consultation on this will 
run from 17 July until 14 August 2025.  

We need as many people as possible 
to show their support for these 
new restrictions so we can 
put a stop once and for all 
to this anti-social parking.  

If you prefer to write you 
can do so by sending 
a letter, addressed to: 
Parking Team (Reigate and 
Banstead Review 2024 to 
2025), Hazel House, Merrow 
Lane, Guildford, Surrey, GU4 7BQ.

A massive THANK YOU to all the 
residents and businesses who have 
repeatedly raised and reported this 
issue and to all the borough and 
county councillors for Redhill who 
have been pushing for action in recent 
years.

Show your Support by 14 August.
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SIGN UP 
TODAY!

Please sign up to 
Rebecca’s newsletter at 
www.rebeccapaul.uk 
or scan the QR code
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SUPPORT
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